Grainne Power

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 395 Shane Cahill

From:

Sent: 27 August 2015 12:45

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

| write to you to express my concern and opposition at the recent proposal of Dublin Port to undertake a dredging

project that will see 9.7 million tonnes of dredge waste into Dublin Bay.

| have been living in the area for the last 5 years and use the area several times a week. Wither running, swimming,

walking or relaxing with my friends.

As someone who works in tourism and a member of the Destination Dublhlfg“panel we have worked hard over the
number of years to show Dublin has more to offer on its surrounds andiDollymount/Dublin Bay was pushed in a big
way. We have international kite surfing championships, trlathalcgsxk %ﬁd its such a pity that you cant take into

consideration what this great city has to offer from a marine ggu@g@m point of view.
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